
--FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE-- 

 

 
 

 
September 10th, 2015 
 
Contact:  Ben Curtis, Watershed Planning Intern 
  English River Watershed Management Authority 
  Phone: 319.656.2310    Email: bcurtis1003@gmail.com 
  
FINAL OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT ON DRAFT WATERSHED PLAN 

 

The English River Watershed Improvement and Resiliency Plan, which was released for public 

comment on August 14th, will soon complete the required 30-day public comment period 

on Monday, September 14th, at 5:00 PM.  

 

Members of the public, especially those living in the English River Watershed, are encouraged 

to submit comments on the plan.  The entire watershed plan can be viewed online at the 

English River Watershed website.  Those interested in submitting comments should complete a 

brief and anonymous questionnaire, which is located immediately below the plan on the same 

website. You can also access the survey directly here. 

 

The Watershed Improvement and Resiliency Plan is the collaborative product of research and 

input from a variety of community stakeholders, the public, and WMA member organizations. 

The 30-day comment period is designed to allow the public a chance to comment on what they 

believe to be the strengths and weaknesses of the plan and provides an opportunity to 

prioritize the goals that are most important to the well-being of the entire watershed. 

mailto:bcurtis1003@gmail.com
http://englishriverwma.org/index.php/improvement-plan/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/J53S25J


 

For more information about the English River watershed, please 

visitwww.EnglishRiverWMA.org, or call 319.656.2310. 

### 

http://www.englishriverwma.org/

